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Dear Parents, 
Just a wee reminder that the school will be closed on Monday 28th May for the bank 
holiday. Thank you to all the parents who came out to our second parents’ meeting regarding 
our Fun Day and Barbecue evening on the 22nd June. We had a very positive meeting and 
have started to make plans about the event. We will be holding another meeting on Tuesday 
29th May at 7 pm to confirm our arrangements. If you able to come on Tuesday night please 
do so as we are wanting this to be a great night for both the children and yourselves. 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely  
D. Amor  
Acting Principal 
   
Pupils of the Weeks (14th and 21st May) 
 
P1 – Leon Heath and Ella Clarke 
P2 – Amelia Casey and Katelyn McPherson 
P3 – Georgia Simpson and Glen Guy 
P4 – Caleb Millar and Ellie Caldwell 
P5 – Shelley McElwee and Curtis Dalzell 
P6 – Aimee Street and Jack McIvor 
P7 – Jason McIvor and Charlie Downey 
 
Writer of the Month Awards 
P1 – Sam Ross 
P2 – Max McSparron 
P3 – Emma Brown 
P4 –Joshua Lynch 
P5 –Cole Curry 
P6 –Harry Wilson 
P7 – Jayden Carruthers 
 
 
Book Donations 
We are looking to increase the number of class sets of novels. If you have any Roald Dahl, 
Michael Morpurgo or David Walliams books that have already been read and you are looking 
to give the books to a good home we would be very grateful for all donations received. 
Please send the books in to Mrs McCormick. Many thanks.  
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Parent Consultations 
We are going to put up a consultation for parents on the website to complete regarding our 
Extended Schools provision. We have been very lucky to receive funding over the years for 
extended schools and although there has been a reduction in what we received this year we 
still qualify for some funding. Many other schools have lost their funding so please when 
the consultation goes up on the website take time to answer the questions as it will inform 
our actions for the 2018/19 year. 
 
Shared Education Project 
The P6s and P7s are going out on Friday with St Columba’s PS to visit St Brigid’s and St 
Patrick’s H.S in Claudy to carry out a Numeracy and problem solving day. We look forward 
to hearing how they got on.  
The P3,4,5 s all went to W5 in Belfast yesterday and had a great time. I heard such great 
tales of all their activities this morning. There were even reports from staff and the 
general public about how mannerly and well behaved the children of Newbuildings PS were. 
Well done to all of you both, children and staff!! 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 

               
	


